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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 2:08 PM
To: 'Tom Graf'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO3206 - Wood St. Redevelopment; RE: PSAI RAP review

Hi Tom, 
 
I’ve have completed a preliminary review of the RAP and am in general concurrence with it.  However, I have not 
reviewed the document with Dilan, who has been out of the office for the past 3 days. 
 
I anticipate our review will occur this week, pending Dilan’s schedule. 
 
Please include the Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) case file number in subject line for 
future correspondences.   
 
Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
From: Tom Graf [mailto:tom@grafcon.us]  
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:53 PM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org> 
Subject: PSAI RAP review 

 
Hello Keith - hope all is well.  Just checking in on status of your review of the RAP.  WEST also uploaded the 
RRMP last week, so hopefully you should have all the documents to complete the review. 

 

Thanks, 

Tom 

 

--  

Tom Graf 
GrafCon 
P.O. Box 1105 

Tiburon, CA 94920 
415-290-5034 

 

 


